

Te Manatü Whakahiato Ora

Ministry of Social Development, Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140

• Telephone: 0-4-916 3300 • Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

30 March 2012

John Tamihere
Chief Executive
Te Whanau O Waipareira Trust
PO Box 21-081
Henderson
Auckland 0650

Dear John

# Termination of Family Start funding for 2012/13

This letter follows up my phone call with you today which informed you that the Ministry of Social Development intends to terminate the Family Start part of your contract for 2012/13.

I appreciate your willingness to discuss this matter and that this has significant implications for your organisation and I want to work with you to ensure the remainder of the contract is positive for the families you are helping and for your organisation.

Under clause 3.1.(1) of the memorandum of variation to the contract between the Ministry of Social Development and Te Whanau O Waipareira Trust signed on 5 July 2010 and varied on 19 August 2011 (the Agreement) the Ministry may terminate the Agreement, or any part of it, by giving three months notice in writing. This letter provides notice of termination under that provision of the Agreement and the Ministry is terminating the Family Start services part.

As discussed, I would like to meet with you. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. We will also discuss ongoing support for your organisation's delivery of Family Start until the end of the notice period, and my expectations for a transition process for families engaged with the programme to another provider.

As we agreed, I will meet with you when I am in Auckland on Friday 13 April. The Family Start National Contracts Manager, Tania Moody and your Regional Advisor Funding, Renelope Alshaikh, will also attend our meeting. We will confirm the timing of this meeting with your office.

The other services under the Agreement remain in full force and effect.









The Ministry intends issuing a tender for the provision of Family Start services shortly and your organisation may wish to apply.

Please contact me if you have any urgent questions prior to our meeting. Yours sincerely Murray Edridge Deputy Chief Executive Family and Community Services Ministry of Social Development



Te Manatū Whakahiato Ora

Ministry of Social Development, Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140

• Telephone: 0-4-916 3300 • Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

30 March 2012

Tony Kake
Chief Executive
Papakura Marae Society
PO Box 72-322
Papakura
Auckland 2244

Dear Tony

### Expiry of your contract for Family Start services on 30 June 2012

This letter follows up my phone call with you today which informed you that your contract with the Ministry of Social Development expires on 30 June 2012 and the Ministry does not intend to offer your organisation a new Family Start contract for 2012-2013 at this time.

I appreciate your willingness to discuss this matter. I understand that the expiry of this contract has significant implications for your organisation and I want to work with you to ensure the remainder of the contract term is positive for the families you are helping and for your organisation.

As discussed, I would like to meet with you. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. We will also discuss ongoing support for your organisation's delivery of Family Start until the end of the contract and my expectations for a transition process for families engaged with the programme to another provider.

As we agreed, will meet with you when I am in Auckland on Friday 13 April at 1.00pm. The Family Start National Contracts Manager, Tania Moody and your Regional Advisor Funding, Mihaka Panapa, will also attend our meeting.

The Ministry intends issuing a tender for the provision of Family Start services shortly and your organisation may wish to apply.









Please contact me if you have any urgent questions prior to our meeting. Yours sincerely Murray Edridge Deputy Chief Executive, Family and Community Services Ministry of Social Development



Te Manatū Whakahiato Ora

Ministry of Social Development, Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140
• Telephone: 0-4-916 3300 • Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

30 March 2012

Mike McKay Chief Executive Te Roopu Awhina Family Start PO Box 50-436 Porirua 5240

Dear Mike

## Expiry of your contract for Family Start services on 30 June 2012

This letter follows up my phone call with you today which informed you that your contract with the Ministry of Social Development expires on 30 June 2012 and the Ministry does not intend to offer your organisation a new Family Start contract for 2012-2013 at this time.

I appreciate your willingness to discuss this matter. I understand that the expiry of this contract has significant implications for your organisation and I want to work with you to ensure the remainder of the contract term is positive for the families you are helping and for your organisation.

As discussed, I would like to meet with you. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. We will also discuss ongoing support for your organisation's delivery of Family Start until the end of the contract and my expectations for a transition process for families engaged with the programme to another provider.

As we agreed, I will meet with you in Porirua next Tuesday, 3 April at 12.30pm. The Family Start National Contracts Manager, Tania Moody and your Regional Advisor Funding, Maree O'Leary, will also attend our meeting.

The Ministry intends issuing a tender for the provision of Family Start services shortly and your organisation may wish to apply.

Rease contact me if you have any urgent questions prior to our meeting.

Yours sincerely

Murray Edridge

Deputy Chief Executive, Family and Community Services

Ministry of Social Development











Te Manatū Whakahiato Ora

Ministry of Social Development, Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140

• Telephone: 0-4-916 3300 • Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

30 March 2012

Maude Maxwell Chief Executive Te Ha o Te Whānau Trust 29A King Street Opotiki 3122

Dear Maude

## Expiry of your contract for Family Start services on 30 June 2012

This letter follows up my phone call with you today which informed you that your contract with the Ministry of Social Development expires on 30 June 2012 and the Ministry does not intend to offer your organisation a new Family Start contract for 2012-2013 at this time.

I appreciate your willingness to discuss this matter. I understand that the expiry of this contract has significant implications for your organisation and we want to work with you to ensure the remainder of the contract term is positive for the families you are helping and for your organisation.

As discussed, I would like to meet with you. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. We will also discuss ongoing support for your organisation's delivery of Family Start until the end of the contract and my expectations for a transition process for families engaged with the programme to another provider.

We will be in contact with your office to arrange a time to meet with you. The Family Start National Contracts Manager, Tania Moody and your Regional Advisor Funding, Ngaire Solomon, will also attend our meeting.

The Ministry intends issuing a tender for the provision of Family Start services shortly and your organisation may wish to apply.









Please contact me if you have any urgent questions regarding this process. Yours sincerely Murray Edridge Deputy Chief Executive, Family and Community Services Ministry of Social Development



Te Manatū Whakahiato Ora

Ministry of Social Development, Bowen State Building, Bowen Street, Wellington 6011, PO Box 1556, Wellington 6140
• Telephone: 0-4-916 3300 • Facsimile: 0-4-918 0099

30 March 2012

Tepuea Winiata Chief Executive Turuki Health Care PO Box 43-002 Mangere Auckland 2153

Dear Tepuea



This letter follows up my phone call with you today which informed you that your contract with the Ministry of Social Development expires on 30 June 2012 and the Ministry does not intend to offer your organisation a new Family Start contract for 2012-2013 at this time.

I appreciate your willingness to discuss this matter. I understand that the expiry of this contract has significant implications for your organisation and I want to work with you to ensure the remainder of the contract term is positive for the families you are helping and for your organisation.

As discussed, I would like to meet with you. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions. We will also discuss ongoing support for your organisation's delivery of Family Start until the end of the contract and my expectations for a transition process for families engaged with the programme to another provider.

As we agreed, I will meet you as soon as possible.

The Ministry intends issuing a tender for the provision of Family Start services shortly and your organisation may wish to apply.

Please contact me if you have any urgent questions prior to our meeting.

Yours sincerely

Murray Edridge

Deputy Chief Executive, Family and Community Services

Ministry of Social Development







